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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Charles rafowicz <quizzicalsal@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 11:55 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Appeal filed, photo support 

Were not certain if we need to make this appeal as the materials have been removed from the median but we’re 
concerned because we’re still working on the wall so blocks on the lawn but have a child going to Mayo this week with 
infusions next week so will be until probably mid to end July to finish project.  
 
As you can see here. They been removed from the median.  
 
Sally Klein  769 Hague St. Paul, Mn 55104  



769 Hague Ave.6/21/22 

 


	769 Hague Ave.Rafowicz email and photo.6-21-22
	769 Hague Ave.Photo.6-21-22

